
Lions March 2024 
Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for the wonderful contributions that you made to your children’s classroom. The Valentine’s Party 
was a great success thanks to all your efforts, time, and talents. As your child’s teachers, we were blessed to 
watch the excitement and enthusiasm that filled the room not only the day of the party, but also during all of 
the preparation for the occasion. Thank you for helping us have a wonderful event and for all of the special 
treats.   

March is going to be an excellent month as well. We are eagerly waiting for the awaking of God’s creation. 
Each day, we share with the children that God is love. In class we often talk about how much God loves us 
and takes care of them like their parents and caregivers do each day. This month, we will share how they too 
exhibit God’s love to their family, friends. 

With Spring break quickly approaching, we ask that you continue to update your child’s wardrobe by check-
ing their backpack for size and seasonally appropriate attire. Thank you for all of your efforts regarding your 
child’s education. It is very easy to see the light of God’s love in the eyes of our children. Thank you for all of 
your support and help.       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours in Christ, 

Ms. Cher  & Ms. Brittany.  

 

Dates to Remember 

February 28th - March 1st    Go Texan Week 

March 2nd     Texas Independence Day 

March 8th      Original Artwork Orders Due  

March 12th     Daylight Saving Time Begins 

March 11th – 15th    No Pre-School Spring Break 

March 15th     Joy the Comfort Dog Visits                                                                
March 17th     St. Patrick’s Day 

March 27th      Parent Chapel                                                                                                     
March 29th – April 1st     Program  CLOSED – Easter                                                                                               
March 31st                 Easter Sunday Worship Services & 
     Egg hunt 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents as Partners 

Did You Know? Children who grow up to be good readers all 
have one thing in  common and it may not be what you might 
expect. It is not that they had parents who attended college or 
that they had special teachers. Children who have strong reading 
skills have parents who read to them and told them stories. 

Try It Out 

 Reading at bedtime seems 
the most common time                 
parents read to their children 
but there are many reading 
opportunities throughout the 
day. Reading opportunities 
happen everywhere at any 
time. Here are some ideas: • 
Read letters you receive and 
invite your child to help you 
write a response. • Read la-
bels on cans, boxes, and                
other grocery packaging. • 
Read signs in the store and 
billboards along the road. • 
Tell stories while driving or 
at dinnertime. Include fair-
ytales and traditional tales 
from your childhood. Tell 
stories about grandparents 
and your childhood. • Take 
your child to the library and 
check out a book for your 

Bible Study 

Our Bible Story: Jesus wants to be friends with everyone, every-
where. Woman at the Well • John 4:1-30 

Memory Verse: “I have called you friends.” John 15:15, NIV  

Key Question: Who wants to be your friend forever?  

Bottom Line: Jesus wants to be my friend forever.  

Basic Truth: Jesus wants to be my friend forever. 


